
November 17, 2021


Jeanne Graham

Chairperson

Eastern Plumas Rural Fire Protection District

141 Delleker Rd.

Portola, CA 96122


Dear Jeanne,


I have decided to resign my position on the Board of EPRFPD. Personal commitments 
have become greater this past year. One in particular is the care of my mother. As you 
may know my mother’s health is declining and I need to be more available for her. 

I feel it is best for me to make room for someone with the time and energy to devote to 
this job. 


 I would like to thank you for your leadership as Chairperson. The Department 
continues to provide the highest level of emergency services to the residents of our 
area. Thank you for allowing me to be part of and contributing to EPRFPD these past 
years. 


If I’m able to be of any assistance during the time it will take to fill the position, please 
don’t hesitate to ask.


Sincerely,


Lydia Acosta


